Stephen E. Britt

(April 26, 1954 - December 19, 2014 )

Stephen Earl Britt, 60, of Bad Axe,

passed away on December 19, 2014

while at Huron County Medical Care

Facility.

He was born on April 26, 1954 in

Detroit to the late Lavern and Rose
(Nadjkovic) Britt.

Steve was deaf. He enjoyed traveling,

joking, flirting, drinking Diet Coke and smoking.
Stephen is survived by sisters Kathy (John) Debien, Ruth (Dennis)
Young; brother Terrance Britt; niece Stacy Debien; nephews Jeff
Debien, Brian Young and Barry Young.

He was preceded in death by his parents.

A memorial service will take place at a later time.

Memorials may be offered to the National Association of the Deaf.
Condolences can be shared at www.macalpinefuneralnome.com




